
      BRIGHT FUTURE SCHOOL 
                 School Notice 
        Classes: Std.I- Std.II 

No.:2020-21/008                                                                                             Date: 17/08/2020 
    

Dear Students, 
Welcome to academic year 2020-2021 !!! 
Online classes will begin from Tuesday 18/08/2020. Please follow the given instructions- 

1. Study material will be sent on the Riteschool App. You can check the Message Centre on 
App to open the content.  

2. Students have to sit with their textbooks, notebooks and stationary. Textbooks should be 
kept open before opening the video explanation. Students must read the lesson 
independently before and after viewing the video. 

3. Notes have to copied in the subject classwork notebook. 
 

Accessing online content: 
Step 1: Lesson Video 
  Click on the link sent in the mail. Select Gmail account submitted in the online   
  class form. Click OK. Video can be viewed. 
Step 2: Notes 
 Open message center on school app. Open the mail sent. Click on attachment. 
 Open using PDF viewer. 
 If unable to open, download pdf viewer from playstore. 

                                                       


